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To: The Planning Inspectorate 

Environmental Services Team on behalf of the Secretary of State 

 

To response of the letter of the Planning Inspectorate dated October, 31, 2019 No. 

ENG10012-000892 with Notification in relation to the Espoo Convention of the 

developing project of a new nuclear power station on the Suffolk coast (Leiston, 

England) Sizewell C the Ministry of Natural Resources and Environment of Russian 

Federation reports the interest of Russian Federation to participate in international 

consultations. 

 

In international consultations in relation to the Espoo Convention the following 

experts of Russian State Company “Rosatom” will take part:  

Bormashova Ekaterina – expert of Rosatom; 

Kanareykin Semen – expert of Rosatom; 

Pronin Alexey – expert of Rosatom. 

 

 

 

Kind regards 

Director of the Department 

of International Cooperation       N.R. Inamov 

 


